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Dear Parents/Carers, 

We have sent you so much information over the following weeks I hope this summary of the basic 
information you need for over half term is useful. 
 

• School dinner menu - A new menu was sent out today, we start back on week 1. 
 

• Parents evenings – Tuesday 9th and Wednesday 10th November - Please book your 

consultation via the Arbor app. 
 

• Year 6 swimming lessons start after half term - Widemouth class swimming lessons will start on 

Monday 1st November. Wanson class swimming lessons will start on Monday 8th November. 
These lessons are for 1 hour over 5 days. Please see ParentPay to consent.  

 

• Year 6 Heights and Weights – Tuesday 9th November - All children will be measured unless you 

‘opt out’. 
 

• Year 6 Residential - Please ensure that you have given consent and paid the first instalment 

on ParentPay. 
 

• After school PE clubs after half term starting on Monday 1st November - Please consent on 

ParentPay, there are only 16 spaces available per club. Your child will need to come to 

school in their PE kit if they are attending an after-school club.  
 

• Cognition learning science after school club - Unfortunately, two sessions had to be 

cancelled. The sessions will be made up after half term starting Thursday 4th November. 
 

• Parent Pay school meal account - Please settle your child’s ParentPay account over half term 

so that your child has a £0 balance or credit balance for when we return after half term. 
 

• Refund for Explorer Dome – Due to the cancellation of the Explorer Dome, the £4 paid has 

now been refunded to your ParentPay account. We are hoping to have the Explorer Dome 

next year. 
 

• Covid testing - Should your child(ren) display any symptoms of COVID-19, they are strongly 

encouraged to book a test. A reminder of symptoms can be found at 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/symptoms 
Tests can be booked at https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/testing/ 

*PHE do not recommend the use of LFD tests on children under the age of 11 years* 
 

• Wonde Vouchers for Free School Meal Pupils – your FSM voucher will be available via Wonde. 

Please contact the Wonde helpdesk if experience any problems.  
https://www.wonde.com/contact-us 

 
 

We return to school on Monday 1st November 
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